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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Supporting option E
1 message

Kevin Davis-Knowlton <brunner314@gmail.com> Thu, May 9, 2024 at 8:49 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello,

I wanted to write in support of option E when choosing a final option to move forward with for the future of Cape
schools. I'm addition to the advantages for the students, not least decreased disruption during construction, option E
makes the most financial sense.

A small increase in spending now will save the town money in coming decades. We need to see the long term and
give Cape and our students the best future we can.

Kevin Davis-Knowlton 
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